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MESSAGES
I hope this newsletter finds you all well.

This week, our wraparound provision
started in full. We have received such
wonderful feedback from parents about
the positives of offering a breakfast club  
for the very first time. We are very glad
that it is supporting you so well.

Yesterday, I was informed that our
application for the school to visit the
Houses of Parliament next year was
successful.  We are so looking forward to
seeing democacy in action! More
information to follow in due course.

Thank you to every parent who has
supported the school in ensuring their
child no longer wears mufti on their
birthday. We will always celebrate your
children but, this way, we can ensure all
children feel equity (not every family can
afford smart clothing). 
Mrs Kate Pelazza
Headteacher



Dan the Skipping Man Refresher
Workshops

‘Au Pays Des Lutins’ French play for
Key Stage Two 

9-10am: Open Morning for
prospective parents 

5:30-6:30pm: Open Evening for
prospective parents

9-10am: Inclusion Team’s ‘Coffee and
Cake’ session for SEND parents

Tuesday 24th September 

Friday 27th September

Tuesday 1st  October

Tuesday 1st October

Thursday 3rd October

Thursday 3rd October

Cranleigh C of E
Primary 

Dates for your
diary

Year 5's Harvest Service at St. Nicolas
Church

Friday 4th October 

All calendar dates can be found on
our website!

Harvest Live! sessions 

9am & 3:30pm: Phonics workshops
(for Reception and KS1 parents) Wednesday 25th September

https://joy4kids.co.uk/au-pays-des-lutins/
https://www.stnicolascranleigh.org.uk/
https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar
https://nfu.continuumlearn.com/




Are you the parent/carer of a
child entering 

Reception or Year 3 
in September 2025?

DATES AND TIMES

TUESDAY 1st OCTOBER:

      9-10am
      5:30-6:30pm

WED 16TH OCTOBER:

      9-10am

Contact us to book your place:

01483 273286
info@cranleighprimary.co.uk

Come and see us!Come and see us!Come and see us!

Nurturing belief and ensuring
the highest standards of

learning for all

Headteacher:  Mrs Kate Pelazza



I

PHONICS WORKSHOP
W e  a r e  r u n n i n g  2  p h o n i c
w o r k s h o p s  f o r  p a r e n t s  o f
c h i l d r e n  i n  R e c e p t i o n ,  Y e a r  1
a n d  Y e a r  2 .

F o r  t h e s e  p a r e n t s ,  p l e a s e
c o m e  a l o n g  t o  O N E  o f  t h e
f o l l o w i n g  n e x t  W e d n e s d a y
2 5 t h  S e p t e m b e r :

9 a m  s t a r t

3 : 3 0 p m  s t a r t

For ALL parents of children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2



Can you
help?

We need wooden kitchen utensils and
cookware, in a good condition, for our
new outdoor playground area.

Please hand in any
donations to the
school office or to
Reception teacher,
Mrs Conisbee.



Each half-term, we focus on a different Christian
value which is woven through our assemblies
and curricula.

Our value this term is FRIENDSHIP.

As part of our commitment to offer our children
the very best in Collective Worship, this year we
are using ‘Roots and Fruits’ to provide
outstanding assemblies.

Through this resource, Christian values are
explored in a 2 year programme of fully worked,
creative material within a structure of:
Welcome, Learning, Reflecting and Responding.

The resource also offers home/school activities
linked to each value which we have included
overleaf. We hope you enjoy these! 

Faith







This week at Cranleigh
On Tuesday, we held our first Art club. 

The children discussed the Parable of The Good
Shepherd, which underpins our vision, and created

sheep using various different media.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=boNwWjuLVbI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=boNwWjuLVbI
https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/mission-vision-and-values


This week at Cranleigh
Our children have LOVED starting their new approach to writing:

Talk for Writing.
They have read Ian McMillan’s ‘10 Things Found in a Wizard’s

Pocket’, story-mapping their own versions and read them aloud to
their peers and teachers. 

https://www.talk4writing.com/


This week at Cranleigh
This week, House Captain and Year 6 Ambassadors’ elections
took place. The successful candidates are named further on in

our newsletter! Well done to everyone who put themselves
forward.

School Council elections take place next week now we have
received all entries.



This week at Cranleigh
Reception have loved playing with their Community

Playthings’ blocks!
The resource, which enables open-ended play, led to

discussions about ‘lead piping,’ ‘chimney stacking’ and
‘tiles’! We loved Georgie’s ‘Sonic House,’ too!

https://www.communityplaythings.co.uk/products/play/block-play/unit-blocks
https://www.communityplaythings.co.uk/products/play/block-play/unit-blocks


Thank you to everyone who
attended the ‘Meet the Teacher’
sessions this week and last. 

We hope these gave you the
opportunity to ask your child’s
teaching team any questions you
may have and see their classroom
environment. 

If you weren’t able to attend, and
have any questions, please make an
appointment to see your child’s class
teacher.

Meet the
Teacher Sessions

We will be emailing out the slides to all parents shortly. 

If you need to email your child’s class teacher, please
do so on info@cranleighprimary.co.uk, and type your

child’s teacher in the subject header.



Discoverers 

Explorers

Pioneers
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Adventurers

A REM
INDER!



CLASS STAR OF THE WEEK HEADTEACHER’S
AWARD

Robins Bonnieblue Joseph

Sparrows Renee Frank

Owls Phoebe Anam

Swans Adam Liliana

Kingfishers Aspen Benjamin

Herons Amy Chloe

Cranes Elsie Bonnie

House Points

Weekly Attendance Winners

RECEPTIONRECEPTION YEAR 4YEAR 4 YEAR 5YEAR 5

Pioneers Explorers Discoverers Adventurers

720 710 775705



Elsie Naz Alex

Annie

BonnieAmelia

Hania



Another reminder! 
On Thursday 24th

October, the last day of
half-term, we will be

holding a DISCO for all
children who are

attending that day. 

ATTENDANCE
DISCO!

ATTENDANCE
DISCO!

Make sure your child is at
school so they don’t miss out! 

Including a quieter session for
children who need it!



Safeguarding
Contacts

K. Pelazza: Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

J. Mills: SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

K. Meade: Assistant SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

T. Church:  Thrive Practitioner / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

The Good Shepherd Trust contacts

If you have any concerns regarding a child, please ask to speak to one of
our safeguarding team below straight away:

https://www.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk/912/safeguarding#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20concerned%20that,school%20where%20the%20child%20attends.&text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20relating,in%20a%20non%2Demergency%20situation.




Collecting children
from School

We have a duty to safeguard all
children in our care. An important part
of this is considering how to ensure that

pupils arrive and leave the premises
safely.

Our Policy
Collecting Siblings:
We will only release pupils in Key Stage Two (Years 3-6) to
siblings who are in secondary school (Year 7 and above) if an
adult is not able to collect.

Children in Years Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will only ever
be released to an adult.

Walking home without an adult:
Only children in Year 6 can walk home without an adult and
parents must email the school to give written permission
beforehand.

After school clubs:
All children attending after school clubs must be collected by
an adult regardless of their age.

In all cases, we will always consider the following factors
before releasing a child: 

-The maturity of all the children involved
-The length and nature of the journey home
-The behaviour of all children involved
-The relationship between the children collecting or being
collected.

Please email the school on info@cranleighprimary.co.uk to
provide any written permission required.



We are so pleased to announce that we are one of
only a few schools who have been chosen to visit
the UK Parliament during working hours!

The visit will take place next January.

We will announce arrangements for who will be
offered a space in due course. 

UK Parliament Visit

In the meantime, why not access
the Parliament’s children’s
magazine HERE.

https://assets-learning.parliament.uk/uploads/2019/12/Discover-the-UK-Parliament-Booklet.pdf?_gl=1*1bw3lg5*_up*MQ..*_ga*Mzc5MTA3NjI1LjE3MjY3NzYyNzE.*_ga_Z8805N234K*MTcyNjc3NjI3MC4xLjAuMTcyNjc3NjMxNy4wLjAuMA..*_ga_9684J19FT4*MTcyNjc3NjI3MC4xLjAuMTcyNjc3NjMxNy4wLjAuMA..


What a fantastic poem written by Jax in
Year 5 using our Talk for Writing

structure!!



Community
Notices

We are a cashlessschool. Please make sureyou’ve signed upto SCOPAY!

A reminder that
children are no

longer allowed to
wear mufti on
their birthdays!

https://www.scopay.com/login



